Guidelines On How To Properly
Treat a Woman
Do you want to know how to properly treat a woman – here are
some tips to do so.
Rule 1: Respect
Most people are familiar with the common phrase that respect
is not given but rather earned. However, this particular
phrase does not hold true when it comes to women. If you treat
women in such fashion, you’ll be seen quite unfavorably. One
of the most important things you need to do is always treat
all women with full respect.
Even during arguments, you should strive to be calm. It is not
necessary to raise your voice or shout in order to show that
you’re upset and frustrated. Try to calmly process your feels
and keep your cool. Loudly vocalizing your anger won’t solve
any problems. You should also strive to communicate clearly,
since this is a very important part of respect. Always think
carefully before you talk and strive to avoid hurting a
woman’s feelings and treat her as best as you could.
Rule 2: Keep Chivalry Alive
If you think chivalry is dead, that’s not true. Remember,
chivalry is not about treating a woman as though she can’t
function on her own but rather showing care and courtesy. This
is as simple as opening a door for her, standing when a woman
leaves the dinner table, walking on the side nearest to the
road when walking on the pavement etc. Being chivalrous is not
just about being these ways with your woman. You should always
strive to be chivalrous with all of the women you interact
with and not just the one that you’re currently dating or in a
relationship with. Put your chivalry into practice with local
escorts.

Rule 3: Emotions Don’t Show Weakness
Many guys believe that showing their emotions means that they
are vulnerable and weak men. This is completely untrue and
actually the opposite is true. Real men can acknowledge their
emotions and embrace them. As a man, you shouldn’t try your
best to ignore your emotions but rather, learn how and when
you should express them. Emotions are important to strengthen
a relationship and it should not be used to hurt one another.
By showing a woman your insecurities, this doesn’t mean that
you’re weak. Most women would actually feel a lot closer to
you and feel good about your ability to have a healthy and
mature relationship. Never be fearful to show your emotions as
they will show you aren’t afraid to openly communicate and
foster deeper trust. By doing this correctly and consistently,
your woman will truly trust, rely and open up to you over
time.
Rule 4: Let Her In
Women usually love being included in the lives of their men.
This can mean your particular likes, passions, hobbies as well
as your future plans. If you want to treat your woman right,
then you should always think of her when it comes to your
personal life. One particular piece of dating advice you
should keep in mind is to avoid keeping your woman isolated
from certain parts of your life. You should show her that she
is important by letting her in. With that said, most people
need some time alone and personal space. So, even though that
is necessary, don’t make the mistake of completely shutting
her out, even during your alone time.
Rule 5:

Celebrate The Moment

Whenever you get notifications on your phone or messages,
you’d likely want to check them right away. However, if you
want to treat a woman right, then you need to always give her
all of your attention when you’re with her. By avoiding any

distractions, this will help you to connect a lot more with
her and truly enjoy the time you spend together. So, during
dinner or any other activity, make sure that you turn off your
phone or put it on silent while with her. At the very least
you should simply put the phone away. This will allow you to
avoid distractions and give her your complete attention. This
is certainly one of the best pieces of advice that will serve
you well throughout your life and you will definitely be
thanking us for it!
Rule 6: Make Love
A real man doesn’t just have sex, he makes love. You shouldn’t
just go through the motions of sex but rather, shower her with
your passion and desire. Show her your love by actually making
love. This is one way to truly make your woman feel extremely
special. You can express your love emotions at this point and
make sure that you fill the moment with desire, feeling,
passion and intimacy. Of course, there are times when you both
would just want sex and there is always space for that.
However, if you want to treat your woman right, you should try
to show your love, appreciation and feelings during these
intimate times. When you add passion and love into your sexual
moments, it will surely strengthen your bond and relationship.
Rule 7: Selflessness
It is no secret that in order to have a good relationship, you
need to put in a great deal of effort. A good man will always
put in the effort to make his woman feel truly loved,
appreciated and happy. There is the well known phrase of
“happy wife, happy life”, and this is certainly quite true.
You don’t need to give your woman expensive gifts all of the
time, but rather show her that you care for her deeply and be
her best friend. Always give her all the love and
unconditional support that she needs. You should also give her
enough space for her to thrive and be happy. When you treat a
woman in these ways, you not only show her your true emotions

but ensure that the relationship will be a happy and loving
relationship that will truly last quite a long time, if not a
lifetime.

